MEMORANDUM FOR: John G. Davis, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
FROM: Robert B. Miougue, Director
0offi~e of Standards Development
SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL OPINION OF RONG C. SHIEH

Tmmwofuismismiafmmofmwﬁm that has

been taken since miptofywrmwttofonammiumum
subject. 1 named Dr. P. N. Randall, Structures and Components Standards
armh.mucnmofmp.rnﬁum.m«dmtmtheoﬂnr
members, because Dr. Randall found that he first needed tu clarify the issues
that constituted DPOs (differing professiomal opfafons). This plan was
reporudzstoyou hqymofmtzzmmmbymm
August 28.

Your init{al request quoted Mr. MacDonald as stating that Dr. Shieh's
memoranda (3 of which accompar.ied your request) contained one or more
differing professional opinfons. That situation has now changed as a
result of correspondence between Dr. Randall and Or. Shieh and between

Dr. Randall and Mr. MucDonald. Sumsarizing: In his letter of September 17,
Dr. Shieh withdrew one DPO that Dr. Randall had identified in his letter of
August 26 to Dr. Shieh. Dr. Randall concluded from Dr. Shieh's letter

that the heart of the problem between Dr. Shieh and his management lay in
the fact that firm criteria were not in place. After reading Dr. Shieh's
Septamber 17 letter, Mr. MacDonald concluded that he is unable to deterwine
if there are any DPOs in Dr. Shieh's memoranda. Dr. Randall has made a
serious effort to clarify Dr. Shieh's statement of his views, and (considering
that Dr. Shieh is mo longer am MRC employee) it dces not seem 1Tkely that
another round of correspondence would {sprove the situationm.

In sum, mﬁmwuhnc‘watmmtmhchsiﬂd

as a DPO to be resolved by the procaiures gives fm SECY 80-164. Therefore,

1 conclude that 1t would serve no useful purpose to form a peer review group.

Instead, 1 feel :tr-‘.mth xﬂu,me#ﬂm is to N

expedite the establi criterfa toughness and puncture 4‘;1,
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To: John 6. Davis -2- OCT 15 1880

resistance requirements for shippiry containers. [ think you will agree
that drafting criteria and fmplementation statements 1s not a proper task
for a peer review group.

Dr. Shieh's memoranda will be given full consideration in the effort already
in the Structures and Components Standards Branch to draft
Regulatory Guides on these subjects. In fact, the memorandum that Dr. Shieh

gave to Mr. Dircks -- the ome that precipitated this activity -- was a
recomsendation for developing Regulatory Guides. Mr. MacDonald agrees that
such guides need to be ted. Dr. Randall 1s a member of SCSB and will
contribute te the effort. ‘

Im conclusion, I should mote that this recosmended wethod of resolutfor
folloue that described in the footnote to paragraph 8.a.(5) of SECY 80-164.
(Frotnote } om Page 4 of Chapter NRC 4125, approved September 19, 1980). It
{nsure: that amy potentfal safety issues are resolved, and it should assure
Dr. Shieh that his opinions hav . been heard and comsidered by NRC management.
If you agree with this pruposed course of action, I will fnstruct the SCSB
to werk m‘n the mecestary changes im lask priorities and schedules with

your people. ; -

Original signed bys
ROBERT B. MINOGUE

Robert B. Minogue, Director
Office of Standards Development

Enclosoees:
As stated

¢cc: R. C. Shieh
€. E. MacDouald
H. Matters
W. J. Dircks
bcc: RBMinogue
GAAriotto
WMMorrison
WFAnderson
PNRandall
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